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The European Union is made up of 27 Member 
States who have decided to gradually link 
together their know-how, resources and 
destinies. Together, during a period of 
enlargement of 60 years, they have built a zone 
of stability, democracy and sustainable 
development whilst maintaining cultural 
diversity, tolerance and individual freedoms. 
The European Union is committed to sharing its 
achievements and its values with countries and 
peoples beyond its borders. 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 EU CADAP mission to Turkmenistan   

Between November 10 and November 17 EU Delegation 
Programme Manager Cosimo Lamberti and CADAP 7 Director 
Ernest Robello have undertaken working visit to Turkmenistan. 
The mission main goal was to meet CADAP beneficiaries and 
stakeholders,  to update them on the progress made, to discuss 
country update on baseline situation, issues and challenges, to 
brief local media on EU-Central Asia new cooperation strategy and 
EU-funded projects. 

 

 

During the meetings with the Ministry of Interior and other national counterparts, information on the progress of the 
implementation of CADAP7 was briefly announced, a number of issues and proposals regarding bilateral and regional 
cooperation were  touched upon. The current drug situation in the world and region has been discussed, taking into account 
the threats of international drug trafficking and the spread of narcotic drugs and psychotropic substances of synthetic origin 
emanating from Afghanistan.  

Mr Geldimyrat Haldurdyyev – Head of international relations - Ministry of Interior, expressed gratitude to the European 
Union and CADAP programme for continuous support that was provided to Turkmenistan during previous phases, especially 
for technical and expert assistance  and assured readiness for successful implementation of the Work Plan under the new 
phase. 

During briefings with local media  an overview of new EU-CA Cooperation strategy was given, current and emerging 
challenges in the region have been discussed and availability of European expertise emphasized in new emerging trends 
such as methamphetamine and new psychoactive substances use. 

It should be noted that a wide range of activities is planned for Turkmenistan within CADAP 7 – development of a roadmap 
on drug control, ttechnical support to policy and partners, improving data collection, production and dissemination of 
targeted studies, development of preventive and treatment programmes in accordance with EU standards.  

 
Since its launch in 2003, the different phases of the EU-funded CADAP Programme have been supporting the governments of Kazakhstan, 
Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan, Turkmenistan and Uzbekistan in implementing strategies and measures to reduce the demand for drugs, promoting 
prevention initiatives and improving the treatment offered by public institutions to drug users in the region. The new 7th phase, with a 
total budget of 6.8 million Euros, intends to continue targeting interventions in the development of integrated and evidence-based drug 
policies and to improve access to quality drug demand reduction initiatives to vulnerable groups, following a gender and human rights-
based approach (HRBA).  

mailto:delegation-kyrgyzstan@eeas.europa.eu
http://www.facebook.com/eudelkg
https://www.bomca-eu.org/en/news/210-bomca-and-its-national-partners-wrapping-up-the-year-and-making-plans-for-the-future

